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A Message from Miss Smithson 

Maybe it’s a baby! 

The most magical nativity from Robins and Woodpeckers. We are so proud 

of you all! We would like to thank Parents for all your support. 

Our Christmas Fair was a huge success, 
raising £727.60! This means we have 

reached our target for the school defibrillator 
which will be purchased and fitted at the 

start of next half term. We cannot thank you 
enough for all your support in fundraising 

for this. 
 

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas.  



Thank you to YoYo who came to teach us all about the Christmas story. 

Focussing on shade and tone, Owls created this gorgeous artwork. 

Our delicious Christmas Lunch! 

Thank you to Mrs Fenwick, our wonderful school cook, for cooking us our 

delicious Christmas dinner. 

 



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole school: 97% 

Our winning classes are: 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

3rd January—Bank Holiday 

 

4th January—Training Day 

 

5th January—Back to school 

 

6th January—KS2 Trip to York  

Community Stadium 

 

10th January—Eco Club starts 

 

20th/21st January—DT days 

 

 

 

 

99% 

99% 

94% 

95% 

Owls learnt so much from their trip to the Jorvik Viking Centre. 

Kingfishers loved their 

afternoon at Vale of 

York. They visited the 

Science department and 

carried out a range of 

experiments. 


